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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to Oregon HB3076 due to the lack of 

transparency in its current process. As of now, this bill has not been made available 

to the public for review or comment. Without access to the text of the bill, citizens, 

organizations, and advocacy groups are left in the dark regarding its contents and 

potential impact. 

 

Public participation and transparency are critical to the democratic process, and 

without the opportunity to read, analyze, and understand the bill before it moves 

forward, we are being denied a fundamental right to engage in the legislative 

process. I urge the committee to ensure that the full text of HB3076 is made available 

to the public immediately, so that meaningful input can be provided by those who will 

be affected by its provisions. 

 

Transparency and accountability should be the cornerstone of all legislative actions, 

and I strongly believe that this bill should not be advanced until it is made fully 

accessible for public review. 

 

Sincerely,   

Jennifer Winsted 


